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Rusty Adams 
Newport Independent Schools 
 

Newport Board of Education  
30 W. 8th Street 
Newport, KY 41017 

Madame Chairman and Members of the Board: 

In accordance with 702 KAR 1:170, I am acknowledging to the board that the Data Breach and 
Security Best Practice Guide has been reviewed and we continue to implement security best 
practices to secure personal information security across our network and systems for the 2020-
21 school year. We are required to provide this acknowledgement by August 31 of each year. 
Please review the accompanying guide provided by KDE or contact me with any questions 
regarding our data security practices and responsibilities. 

Thank you, 

Rusty Adams 
Director of Instructional Technology  
Newport Independent Schools 

http://www.lrc.ky.gov/kar/702/001/170.htm#_blank

